
 
  

SCB China Website Upgrade Notice 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
 
We will upgrade our website to provide better service. Our website will be out 
of service during the following period: 2018-1-20 00:00 to 2018-1-20 09:00.  
 
 
During this period, you can make transaction by logging into SC Mobile APP. 
In case you don’t have SC Mobile APP, you can download it through this link 
or from Apple App Store;  
 
Or visit SC Online Banking.  
 
 
For any assistance, please call us at 800-820-8088. For Mobile phone users, 
please contact 400-888-8083.  
 
 
Sorry for the inconvenience.  
 
 

Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited  
 

January 11, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.sc.com/cn/en/ways-to-bank/sc-mobile/
https://cn.online.standardchartered.com/nfs/login.htm?lang=en_US

